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NOTICE OF FALLEN LEAF DEBRIS REMOVAL 

 

Notice is given that Council will commence the removal of fallen leaves from 
trees in the streets of Tenterfield from 13 May 2020. Leaf pick up will be on 

Wednesday each week until further notice. 
 

Council will also remove leaves from street trees which have been collected by 
residents provided that the leaves are placed in a neat pile in the gutter 

outside their property. Residents requiring this service are requested to contact 
Kym on (02) 6736 6017. The leaves will be collected when Council’s resources 

are next in the area. 

 
The removal of leaves from trees other than street trees remains the 

responsibility of the property owner or resident. The burning of leaves in the 
gutter is a prohibited activity under the Roads Act 1993. 
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